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Headteacher's Welcome 

 

We're extremely excited to open our doors and welcome families from KS3 & The Glens on 

Monday 22nd September for Parents Evening. Invites and full information will follow for the 

other departments in school in the coming weeks. As shiny, new and impressive as our new 

building is, our celebration and pride is directed towards the young people and their early 

achievements within the first 2 weeks of term. I've had the pleasure of moving through each 

class, getting to know our new pupils and witnessing their enjoyment and engagement in our 

curriculum offer since the start of term. I genuinely can't wait for those parents who can make it 

on Monday to see the fruits of your young people's hard work. That being said- no need to wait 

for an invite at St Andrew's! We do our very best to offer a range of opportunities to engage 

with the school site and class staff but fully respect that everyone has different commitments. If 

you'd like to pop in at any point for any reason, please do reach out to me directly and we look 

forward to welcoming you on site.  

  



We're very active on Facebook as well as Instagram, so please do look to follow and interact 

with our social media platforms. We're very lucky to have a wonderful lead for Marketing called 

Sophie who pulls together our content to keep you informed.  

  

Have a great weekend,  

David Braybrooke - Headteacher 

In memory of Erin Alger 

 

Those of you who have been with us for over 3 years will no doubt be aware of a very special 

young lady called Erin Alger. Erin came to us from Springfield ERS in Year 7 and started St 

Andrew's in the Willows. It's fair to say she was full of character and loved school. She loved to 

wear a woolly hat and crocs and would always ask everyone who was in their family. She could 

remember every one of your family member's names, no matter how many names you shared! 

Erin was a big fan of Haribo and had many cherished soft toys, including Benji the puppy. School 

was a happy place for both Erin and Nikki, Erin's mum, and the work the staff team did with 

them as a family will always be a source of genuine pride for me as the Head Teacher and 

source of strength and connection for Nikki.  

  

Sadly, in Year 9, Erin had a short battle with a serious illness and lost her life. Erin touched the 

lives of those staff fortunate enough to share her journey at St Andrew's far beyond what my 

words can convey. This week, I welcomed Nikki back into St Andrew's to reconnect and discuss 

ways in which we can support Erin's legacy and Nikki's future plans as we approach what would 

have been her 18th birthday on the 15th of November.  

  



We have plans for an installation into the new Art room as Erin loved to draw and colour. Also, 

Nikki is in the process of writing a series of children's stories about Erin with the royalties 

planned to be spent on a caravan to provide holidays for disadvantaged young people with 

additional needs. Erin loved being in a caravan, not for the location, as she would have been 

happy on her drive, but just the experience of being in a caravan.  

  

I'm sharing this information now as we plan to celebrate Erin in the coming weeks and I'm keen 

that our school community, old and new, know who Erin is and the special place that she will 

always have in our school.  

  

I'll be sharing information in the coming weeks' newsletter throughout the Autumn Term to 

ensure Erin's legacy is celebrated and honoured. Feel free to find Nikki on Facebook- Nikki 

Marriott, if you're interested to find out more about her books and how you can support.  

  

It's memories and connections like these that make St Andrew's a truly unique family that you 

all belong to. 

  

David Braybrooke 

Broomfield Open Day 

 



The Glens 

 

Skye class have settled in to the new school year brilliantly and we’ve loved welcoming new year 

7 students to the class. Our PE topic this term is movement; exploring how we can move our 

bodies in different ways to stay healthy, and participating in lots of different movement activities 

to find out what motivates us to move. This week we had great fun with the big gym ball! 

 



 

 

 



 

KS4 

 

Canna class are enjoying the new space and fantastic new facilities in key stage 4. As part of our 

Home Economics Curriculum we have been looking at Laundry and how to identify washing 

instructions and symbols on clothing. 



We have also been practicing our independence skills in Food Technology where we handled 

equipment and worked together to prepare a snack. 

 



 

 



 

The Highlands 

In the Highlands this week we continue to settle in to our new routine with our new friends and 

staff. This week we have been learning all about ourselves, recognising different foods in food 

technology and experienced toasting marshmallows and drinking hot chocolate around the 

campfire in Outdoor Education. 

In maths in Jura this week we have been sorting clothes into big and small light and dark and 

matching.Developing our functional skills.  



 

 



 

 



 Therapy Input 



 



 

Students from all departments have been enjoying accessing the purpose built therapy room in 

school.   As well as OT and physio programmes being completed, students can also build on 

their communication skills, from using photos, PECS, communication boards or even intensive 

interaction. 



 

 



 

Makaton - Sign of the Week 

 

1 - This week's sign of the week is Avocado 

Please also see our focused signs linked to our Curriculum: 

https://youtu.be/H0E6VjUqEAk


 

 

2 - Feelings 

School Uniform Orders 

We are excited to announce we have added an additional uniform provider for St Andrew's 

Academy - Uniform Direct. This is to allow a wider range of uniform and sizes available for our 

students.  

We are still using MyClothing so parents can now purchase uniform either from MyClothing or 

from Uniform Direct. Please note, Uniform Direct will take about 3 weeks to receive our stock 

into their shop and online shop so please check back on their website around the end of July 

for purchasing. 

You can find out more information regarding our uniform by clicking here. 

https://myclothing.com/collections/st-andrews-academy-student-uniform-29215/
https://uniform-direct.com/acatalog/Special_Schools.html
https://www.standrewsacademy.co.uk/families/uniform-information


 



 



 



 



Newsletter & Social Media Feedback – Help Us Improve! 

 

We would love your feedback on our school newsletter and social media. This quick survey asks 

how you stay updated, what content you enjoy most, and how we can make our communication 

more useful for you. Your input will help us share news, celebrate students, and keep you better 

connected! 

Parent / Carer feedback survey questions (Newsletter and social media) 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=48aZkktFFECRk1vXiMa8-uT2qcYmXH5LhILjTVyhsiZUNUtXNTBNMEhOME9VUzBHSEY3RFlHUlRQRC4u


Family Hub QR Code and Family Fun Sessions 

 



School Term and Holiday Dates 

 

Contact Us 

St Andrew's Academy 

St Andrew's View 

Breadsall Hilltop 

Derby 

DE21 4EW 

Tel: (01332) 832746 

Email: standrews.admin@sas.set.org 

mailto:standrews.admin@sas.set.org
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